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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 5  Safety Central Trip  27th March 2025 

 
As part of our PSHE curriculum, we have arranged for Year Five to visit Safety Central in Lymm on 
Thursday 27th March.  The purpose of the trip is to educate the children on how to ensure that they 
keep themselves and others safe – this includes fire prevention, rivers, electrical units and staying safe 
on roads and near rail lines. 
 
The cost of the trip is £11.43 and is payable through ParentPay. This is a voluntary contribution but if 
parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the trip/activity. Children in receipt of benefits-
related free school meals will have 50% of the visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give 
permission for your child to attend the trip.  
 
The children will be leaving school at 9:00am and shall return to school by the end of the day.  
 
Please send your child in their full school uniform and appropriate outdoor clothing. As we will be out 
for lunch, please provide a fully disposable packed lunch which is named.  You can order a school 
packed lunch on Parent Pay if required. These are charged at £2.80 unless your child is on free school 
meals. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask Mr Duckett. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mr Duckett 
 
 
 


